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Key points from January 2018 Committee meeting 

 

 

It was agreed to meet the initial room deposits for the Cross-country International 

accommodation (which would be repaid in due course).  WMAA would have no further 

responsibility other than the initial deposit. 

 

There should be a review of membership subscriptions before the next AGM 

 

The lack of members’ support in terms of volunteers and officials generally was discussed. Sue 

Hooper agreed to issue a call for assistance. 

 

Rob Hooper was investigating 2018 track Championships options 

 

Mel James was asked to get Nigel Jones’ offer for financial support for the Cross Country 

International in writing. 

 

It was agreed Mel James needed a backup/understudy for the Cross Country International. 

 

Athletes and officials attending the indoor Inter-Area match to have the same expenses support as 

last year. 

 

Mel James reported that GDPR from 25
th

 May means a minimum check requirement for all who 

have access to the members’ database.  BMAF to issue further guidance.  

 

Mel James to attend next BMAF executive meeting on 11
th

 Feb 

 

Sue Hooper has achieved her level 4 assistant starter. 

 

Date of next meeting proposed as 28
th

 February (probably Sandmartin at 6:30) 


